
Ref: NCL/CS/2023-24/75   Date: January 19, 2024 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

Subject : Reply to the clarification sought by the Stock Exchange with reference to the 

Clarification /Confirmation on news item appearing in www.moneycontrol.com 

Ref: Your email L/SURV/ONL/RV/NS/ (2023-2024)/ 85 dated January 19, 2024 

We humbly refer your email as mentioned above in relation to the Clarification /Confirmation on news 

item appearing in www.moneycontrol.com  

In this regard, we wish to clarify the following: 

a) At this point of time, there are no negotiations taking place which requires disclosure under 
the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and other 
prevalent applicable laws.

b) The Company evaluates various strategic opportunities for growth and expansion of the business 
of the Company, on an ongoing basis. Pursuant to this, the management of the Company remains 
in discussions with various parties.

(c) The Company will make appropriate announcements in compliance with the obligations under

SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, as and when any

such requirement arises.

Kindly take the above in your records and oblige. 

Thanking you. 

Yours Faithfully, 

For Navkar Corporation Limited 

Deepa Gehani 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

To, 

The Manager 

Listing Department  

BSE Limited  

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street,  

Mumbai – 400 001   

BSE Code: 539332 
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